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Burkhardt, Janet

From: Wang, Alan
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2012 10:13 AM
To: 'Santy, Todd'
Cc: Burkhardt, Janet; Chen, Qiao-Lynn
Subject: Request for Additional Information for Security Plan (TAC D91660)
Attachments: RAI ML12265A344.pdf

Todd,  
 
by letter dated August 2, 2012 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System Accession No. 
ML12216A356), Entergy Operations, Inc. (the licensee) submitted the River Bend Station’s Physical Security 
Plan (PSP), Training and Qualification Plan (T&QP), and Safeguards Contingency Plan (SCP), Revision 10.  
The enclosure to the letter contained Safeguards Information and has been withheld from public disclosure.  
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff is currently reviewing the submittal to ensure 
compliance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR), Section 50.54(p)(2).  The NRC staff has 
determined that the additional information is needed to complete its review.   

The NRC staff’s questions pertaining to the proposed changes are attached which does contain security 
related information.  This request was discussed with you on October 26, 2012, and it was agreed that a 
response would be provided within 45 days of receipt of this email.  If circumstances result in the need to 
revise the requested response date, please contact me at (301) 415-1445 or via e-mail at 
Alan.Wang@nrc.gov.  

As discussed with you, while the email does not need to be encrypted, please make a hard copy, delete the 
email, and to let me know that the email has been deleted. 

Alan Wang 

Project Manager (River Bend Station) 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 

 


